Araho, Inc.

P. 0. Box 937 / Lovington, New Mexico 88260 / Phone (505) 396-3663

March 28, 1988

Mr. Jerry Sexton

Energy & Mineral Department
0il Conservation Division
Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: SWD State # 2,
Unit F, Section 2, Township 17S, Range 36E

Dear Mr. Sexton:

This letter is to request permission to work on the above captioned
disposal well in order to make the necessary repairs and improvements
to bring the well up to state specifications.

We understand that this letter of intent is to reach you at least
three (3) working days prior to the actual beginning of work. We
intend to begin work on Monday, April 4, 1988. We will also call
you 24 hours prior to that date.

If you need anything further, please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Dorothy Runnels

DR/ jh



